Mr Jack Kiffin

Derbyshire Constabulary

Telephone: 101

Direct Line: 0300 122 8752

Ask For: Freedom of Information

Our Ref: 001367/20

Your Ref: DVPNs and DVNOs Date: 15 April 2020

Dear Mr Kiffin

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST - REFERENCE NO: 001367/20

I write in connection with your request for information which was received by Derbyshire Constabulary on 17/03/2020. I note you seek access to the following information:

- 1. How many Domestic Violence Protection Notices (DVPNs) were issued per year in: 2016; 2017; 2018; 2019; 2020 (to date):
- 2. How many DVPNs were breached per year in: 2016; 2017; 2018; 2019; 2020 (to date);
- 3. How many Domestic Violence Protection Orders (DVPOs) were granted per year in: 2016: 2017: 2018: 2019: 2020 (to date):
- 4. How many DVPOs were breached per year in: 2016; 2017; 2018; 2019; 2020 (to date).

Result of Searches

Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Derbyshire Constabulary to locate any relevant information. The searches located some information relevant to your request.

Decision

I have today decided to disclose the located information to you in full.

	DVPN's Issued	DVPN's Breached	DVPO's Granted	DVPO's Breached
2016	107	23	80	0
2017	86	12	63	0
2018	245	0	192	35
2019	255	5	201	50
2020	37 (end of March)	2 (end of March)	31 (end of March)	11 (end of March

In relation to this data please note the following:

Police forces in the United Kingdom are routinely required to provide statistics/data to
government bodies and individuals. However, the systems used for recording these
figures are not generic, nor are the procedures used locally in capturing such data. It
should be noted that for these reasons this Constabulary's response to your questions
should not be used for comparison purposes with any other response you may receive.





Right to Request a Review (Complaint)

Your attention is drawn to the attached sheet, which details your right of complaint.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in Derbyshire Constabulary.

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom of Information Officer, on the above telephone number quoting the reference number in the header.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Lea Freedom of Information Officer

Enc



